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| am not able to attend the set meeting tomorrow regarding the above application, but |
would like to see the drawing for the proposed house and to have someone explain to me,
specifically, what the minor variance is, that is being requested.

I would also like to enter a concern about the trees and brushes that are at the boarder of our
two properties. | would like someone to ensure me in writing that they will be preserved.
There are currently large and small trees on our side of the property and | want to ensure that
they are not damaged or removed with the construction of the new house.

We also have a water run off pathway that divides our properties and | want to ensure that
the construction doesn't affect our shared water systems, especially since we are on well

water.

On a different note, | would also like an update on the progress of the land development of
the two 10 acre properties behind our house off of Kirby Road.

| look forward to your reply.

Anne Eliraz






